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Dear parents/carers 

 

PTFA 

 

Following our recent communication regarding the reintroduction of our PTFA, as previously advised we 

are delighted to have received some volunteer assistance. 

 

In order for us to plan the fundraising events for this academic year such as the Summer and Christmas 

Fairs, we would welcome the support of our extended school community.   

 

The first meeting of our PTFA is planned to take place on Friday, 10 February 2023 at 1.30pm in school.  

If you haven’t already expressed an interest but would like to participate, please do come along and join us. 

Everyone is welcome! 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 
Judy Ramsell 

Headteacher 
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